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                  July 27, 2025 

Pastor Terry and Cheryl Davis 

Sunday                                                                                                                               

9:30 am-10:15 am -ABF & Sunday School                                                                                           

10:30 am - Worship Service   

Tuesday                                                                                       

11:45 am Lunch Bunch at Pizza Inn                                                                                            

Wednesday                                                                                               

5:30 pm—6:15 pm Dinner is Served                                

6:30 pm Mid-Week Service, Royal Rangers, 

Girls Ministry,  Rainbows, & GSM Youth                                                                                       

Dear Friends,                                                                      

We are so grateful that you have      
chosen to worship here at Grace    
Community Church!  If you’re a first-time 
guest, welcome home! Our desire is for 
you to find God’s Presence in a        
powerful life-changing way!  We are 
“Growing Together” in His grace! 
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Looking Ahead!  

• July 27—August 24—Ice Bucket     

Missions Challenge 

• July 29th—11:45 am—Lunch Bunch  

• Aug 3rd—3:00 pm-GriefShare       

begins  

• August 9th– 8 am—Men’s Breakfast 

• August 9th—Community Back to 

School Bash 

• August 23rd—8:30 am—

Membership Class  

• August 24th Baby Dedication  

• August 24th– Royal Rangers & Girls 

Ministry Awards Service  

• August 28th—Bunco 

• August 30th—10:30 am              

Grace Extended 

• August 30th—7:00 pm Intercessory 

Prayer 

• August 31st — No Sunday School or 

ABF-Labor Day Weekend!  

• September 6th– 10 am—2 pm    

Family Park Day 

• September 7th– BGMC Gideon 

Sword Presentation  

 



 

Our July Men’s Breakfast will be THIS Saturday, 

July 12th at 8:00 am in the Gathering Place. Come 

and enjoy good food and fellowship...We have a 

place for YOU!   

Birthday Party for Al Gowen 

 

Our next GriefShare starts Sunday, Aug 3rd.  It will be on  

Sunday afternoons from 3:00 pm to 5:00 pm through      

October 26th in the Gathering Place.  It is lead by Lisa   

Blaylock.  It is a 13 week, Christ centered support group 

with group discussions, daily bible devotions,  and video 

presentations.  Registration is $20 & this will include your 

workbook (scholarships are available).  You can sign up 

online at www.griefshare.org or sign up at the Connect 

Center in the foyer.  If you have any questions, please see 

Lisa Blaylock.  

GriefShare 

First Time Visitor?  

If this is your first time at Grace, we would love to connect 

with you.  Please take a moment and fill out the Connect 

Card found in the seat back in front of you.  Bring it by the 

Connection Center after service and let us bless you with an 

awesome gift.  We trust you will feel God’s Presence     

powerfully as we worship the King of Kings!  

Volunteer of the Week 

Our Volunteer of the Week is Felecia Stienbarger!  Felecia is 

one of our bookkeepers, but she volunteers on our Worship 

Team, Nursery Team, Freedom Restored Team, she is a 

Care Leader, helps with funeral dinners, and pretty much 

helps where ever we need help.  Felecia...YOU are a     

blessing to GCC!  We love and appreciate YOU!  

Girls Ministry/Royal Rangers  

ICE BUCKET MISSIONS CHALLENGE! 

TODAY—August 24th we have some friendly competition 

between our girls and boys!  The money raised by the girls 

will go to Coins for Kids, and the money raised by the boys 

will go to BGMC.  The club that has the most money 

raised,  will get to dump ice buckets on the other ministry 

leaders at our cookie reception following our celebration 

service on August 24th.  Please see table in front foyer!  

Celebration Service 

Our girls and boys are working hard on Wednesday nights 

to show what they have learned in our Celebration Service 

Sunday evening, August 24th at 6:00 pm.  They are also 

working to catchup on any lessons missed to earn badges.  

Please make sure students are attending so they are not 

left out. Reach out to Nicole or Willie White if you have 

any questions.  Make sure you mark your calendar to 

come and support our Grace Kids and their leaders for the 

Celebration Service and cookie reception!  

Birthday Party for Al Gowen 

We are excited to be joining other churches in our area for 

a Community Back to School Bash, August 9th at the Lone 

Pine Ranch and Arena this year! This year we will have a 

Wild West Show with the gospel presented.  The big event 

will be a  “Show-deo.” If you  have any questions, please 

see Cheryl!  If you are involved in the planning, you are   

encouraged to be at the meeting, August 2nd at 8:30 am at 

Walking Faith Ministries to finalized plans.  Light breakfast 

will be provided.  

Community Back to School Bash 
 

Grace Cookbook  
 

THANK YOU to everyone who has submitted recipes for  

our Grace  Cookbook!   We decided to give our final cut off 

of August 31st to submit your recipes.   We have forms at 

the Connect Center, or you can just make a copy of your 

recipe card and submit.  Just drop them in Sherry’s box  

outside her office by August 31st.    

Membership  

Membership matters at GCC!  Pastor Terry and Cheryl will 

host a membership class on Saturday, August 23rd from 

8:30 to noon in the Gathering Place.  If you would like to 

attend, sign up at the Connection Center or message us.   

Ladies… Join us THIS Tuesday, July 29th at 11:45 am at   

Pizza Inn for lunch.  We are having so much fun, and getting 

to know ladies we don’t always get to talk to at church.  

Lunch Bunch 

If you have a student/child from Nursery thru 6th grade 

and they are going to Nursery, Sunday School, or Kids 

Church please make sure to sign them in at Kids Check-In 

(Ipad or computer) in the office foyer BEFORE they go to 

their class.  Your child should not be checking themselves 

in, please make sure an adult is signing them in.  They 

should have their name sticker on the front or back of their 

shirt so it is visible.  When picking up your child, please  

present the sticker your received at check-in to one of the 

workers.  Kids being picked up from Kids Church (Gathering 

Place) need to be picked up from the single door close to 

the check-In.   THANK YOU for your help in this. We want to 

do all things with excellence.  

Att: Parents—Kid Check In 

Men’s Breakfast 

Hey guys!  Fuel up physically AND spiritually with food and 

fellowship on Saturday, August 9th at 8 a.m. in the       

Gathering Place.  Join us for our GCC Men’s Breakfast!  


